
   

 

 

Nuremberg Moot Court 2024 

Clarifications on Points of Fact 

 

Thank you for your interest in and enthusiasm for the Nuremberg Moot Court 2024.  

Preliminarily, it is important to note that a moot court scenario is, by definition, necessarily 

vague in order to provide enough room for debate and the development of arguments for 

both the Prosecution and the Defence. 

Kindly note that we have considered all the requests for clarifications on points of fact 

carefully. Questions raised but not addressed below were considered already answered by the 

case or irrelevant for the preparation of the Pre-Trial Chamber (PTC) hearing. 

Your written memoranda shall follow the agenda for the PTC hearing. 

Case: 

Clarification 1: In paragraph 4, the reference should be to Article 19 of the Rome Statute, not 

Article 17. 

Clarification 2: The email from Mrs Swanson to Ms Porter was sent on 3 March 2024. 

Clarification 3: The last sentence of paragraph 25 should say “The government of Allagash 

therefore transferred her to the ICC on 12 February 2024.” 

Clarification 4: Stella Swanson has always been a citizen of Allagash. Peter Swanson was a 

citizen of Allagash until his death. 

 


